
May-June E-news 

Greetings!

What a hectic time of year! We are in full swing here
atHands & Voices after spending time in Denver at the
Annual EHDI Meeting. I hope you had the opportunity to see
one of the many presentations by the H&V staff or stopped
by the exhibit table to meet us. We found the meeting an

FL3 Spotlight:
FBOs Listed on the

Website

Who is the EHDI designated
Family Based Organization

(FBO) for my state/territory?

Did you know that the HRSA
awarded state/territory-level
EHDI grants contained a
provision for identifying and
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invigorating place to learn and meet new friends!

Year 2 activities have begun! Staff have been busy working
on the many different objectives of the FL3 project. They
have been working on completing and compiling the data
from the National Needs Assessment and final reports will
be completed soon. They are providing technical assistance
to EHDI systems stakeholders as we start looking at Year 2
of the EHDI cycle. Staff are also assisting the work of the
two Advisory Boards - Language, Literacy and Social
Development and Deaf and Hard of Hearing. 

Are you looking for resources? Be sure to check out the FL3
section of the website. We are adding new information all
the time. An example of this is the updates to the Family
Leadersip Section -  For Families

Whether you are looking for leadership skills to enhance
your knowledge for your own child or are looking to progress
and move towards change at the system level, you can find
resources here to develop and better understand these
pieces. There is value in capturing and nurturing all levels of
leadership from those at the family level through peer-to-
peer and the system.

Leadership Moment

As always, if you have questions or need help please don't
hesitate to reach out to us. You can direct any FL3
questions to the FL3 Team

Warm wishes,
The FL3 Team

fnancially supporting local
Family Based Organizations
(FBO)? Hands & Voices
through the Family Leadership
in Language and Learning
(FL3) program is working to
identify these FBOs in each
state or territory. 

This list is continually updated
as the EHDI programs work to
contract with these
organizations throughout the
three year grant cycle. 

Find your local Family Based
Organization

For questions or updates,
please email us.

You're invited to attend VL2's
Third Annual Knowledge
Festival to learn about the
Center's latest scientific
discoveries and transformative
translation products! Reserve
your spot now.

This event engages all
participants and will feature the
Center's four National
Resource Hubs, three
laboratories, pioneering Ph.D.
in Educational Neuroscience
(PEN) Program (including
students), and new Cognitive
Neuroscience Institute. 

Refreshments will be served,
along with opportunities to
enter our raffle drawings for
prizes! RSVP today and share
this invitation with others. We
hope to see you at this
community event! 

Interpreters will be provided.
Contact them at
vl2@gallaudet.edu or 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_-V2X305wrliXWOL2W5iT-Ogot9JLb9iHQZL2GCRz40Ypu_M30iPMrCX9uvhYzO9Vbn_TWvemKFC27E3GyJIoTt1gzfXtpVtC0310uaHGZaPHSlLjIiUvenzy2g1DpK-8Ot8oxjekoGvcgJpW6y6JGo8XozwBC3EQLSiDeQGjDbLG5PtbvX3ZK157msBzEEXWRBmuOYoq6_VRzRstfnQbGdV8-sTxEWf5O7QTgM-z4MPeMMCTpzD18__9uwS5RKMsbpRiHUrbm9aCOPOQUlKx0rZ3ZKfK81wf-9xkz8cdRparx9iwcdk-3qxJE9qXw47LS78QYd_nB2-z6pS3tnPkw5pl0n6TtW_qA0561vlkHI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_-V2X305wrliXWOL2W5iT-Ogot9JLb9iHQZL2GCRz40Ypu_M30iPMkw_a94kQVWxnF4IzC0mIMja6y3AIAWNyoWkveO1lN93ytbUITM9hHjEy2-9wNyqG6IDGFZ3QW_EC4s4KhW6GbbN7h49B-1LDC8a-SSxeJUzXKsuNNF39IOXZRhJUkGJ5U1nxIpcStuLkAtezZhM0zpXFOMB7S0Mvkgg9IfZ8lkIRk-0FIXBcN-Y0HbeiKQqxkGnusSifhjHgqWTWLI8LNs44Tgw7BU1LTuQzokistsOQ6PgpuSu44XYMgedwzCNLqS3TxwOAN1fxmOMMnYuHmWhU-YZmM5hNs7qrSBnnbQkYwlCMqMGdCMxsi4X0koMdzwFYtlIJW370Vycj2Lyne_Cw4PGGI-U9rFyQ_g1mMo0&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_-V2X305wrliXWOL2W5iT-Ogot9JLb9iHQZL2GCRz40Ypu_M30iPMsojHpbcUfXaEyXo108rNfnWNBNYYU0Hfn0ZKGsaImYDdY9SKbXceHdeW7KWLTEM3zJODnFkx0Ta4aOC4XUqE-pU1t2dBZ82vpCPQbo8sMx8pWsI_-lGDMaLhZ9_0SlbwJQsHNK0Z5ByB0x9w42ABL9B3eMWNabCgmRn6lbPk15snsvqskE6p85LQug9X-oDUy8nne7ALZyrnBHMk1A_h8eD1LjxQVirCIxBSkgKFFrZWPFpGR3_Mcn2TCzP8THVmh-WagCi6IgYw7Elq56YxnV7k5aqAbLyGw==&c=&ch=
mailto:FL3@handsandvoices.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_-V2X305wrliXWOL2W5iT-Ogot9JLb9iHQZL2GCRz40Ypu_M30iPMkw_a94kQVWx3atAP_zDVXb3iZpjbWcpsrVR1NMCL3T2-Mf9TSTTxukwcGXNRme1RjulrV05JF3z66mWOx-Q1KHTYOWycgOnyazfPTYd2tmYmMTrHoUasUHa-IdRoQhNiuve0_YvKhzcYKRmUQf-W9hqlTvQzQvNBnmlXlwH9TwuDGnXOluFJGXF1n2EhwUsKsHq-505uIcsaIwVUH8AgYmaRhHgEt6b-ML5IP2-Y2BoIKVj-T68N2lS9s3HjIT88oLxMzeUUc8S-FZ195SvBQQ9lJpr1b8FnD-oA99DrqiCEHRa_Ehbp9PbzmYLmtNP2BtJjGe7JV427tAXq4UFAdEc0Ng5qvc2YA==&c=&ch=
mailto:FL3@handsandvoices.org


May is Better Hearing and Speech Month! In celebration, the
Office of Head Start's Early Childhood Hearing Outreach
(ECHO) Initiative is joining the American Speech-Language-
Hearing Association (ASHA) to host a coffee break webinar
series to celebrate this year's theme "Communication for
All." Throughout the month of May, ASHA partners with
national and local stakeholders to engage in a multifaceted
public education campaign to raise awareness about the
critical need to intervene early when young children are
identified with communication disorders. 

The Coffee Break Webinars will focus on raising awareness
about the importance of frequent hearing screenings,
language development, and family engagement. The
webinars will feature speakers that receive funding for
various projects through grants and cooperative
agreements from the U.S. Department of Education, Office
of Special Education Programs and U.S. Department of
Health and Human Services, Maternal and Child Health
Bureau and the Administration for Children and Families. 

There is no pre-registration to join the webinars. Click
on the links below when you are ready to join.

Monday, May 7, 2018, 2:00-2:15 p.m. EDT 
What You Need to Know About Quality Hearing
Screening for Children Birth to Five Years of Age
Will Eiserman, Early Childhood Hearing Outreach (ECHO)
Initiative, http://infanthearing.org/earlychildhood/
 
Click here to join the webinar
 
Thursday, May 10, 2018, 2:00 - 2:15 p.m. EDT 
Family Engagement: Living It Out in the Real World
Janet DesGeorges, Co-founder and Executive Director of
Hands & Voices, www.handsandvoices.org
 
Click here to join the webinar 

Monday, May 14, 2018, 2:00 - 2:15 p.m. EDT
Unplug and Engage: Creating Language Rich Everyday

202-250-2909 (VP/VRS)

Public Input
Wanted 

Approximately every 5 years
the Laurent Clerc National
Deaf Education Center
conducts a national public
input survey in order to identify
the barriers various
stakeholders experience in
the area of deaf education.

Looking for the following
stakeholders: Professionals
involved in early intervention
services; Parents/caregivers
of students attending public
schools; Parents/caregivers
of children ages birth to 5
years of age; Traditionally
under-served groups - live in
rural areas; use a language
other than English in the
home; are members of
diverse racial and ethnic
groups; have deaf or hard of
hearing children with
secondary disabilities; have
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Routines at Home
Juliann Woods, Ph.D., Professor and Researcher at Florida
State University School of Communication Science and
Disorders, http://firstwordsproject.com
 
Click here to join the webinar

Thursday, May 17, 2017, 2:00 - 2:15 p.m. EDT 
Culturally and Linguistically Responsive Strategies to
Promote Children's Language Development
Rosa Milagros Santos, Ph.D., Professor in the Department
of Special Education the University of Illinois,
https://provost.illinois.edu/staff-directory/santos-rosa-
milagros/
 
Click here to join the webinar 

deaf or hard of hearing
children who are lower
achieving academically.

The survey is online and is
currently available in ASL/text
English; English; Spanish;
and, Chinese. Survey Link 
rch/publ-input.h

Synopsis of 2018 EHDI Meeting Pre-Session 
Led by Hands & Voices FL3 Staff

Last month, seven of the Hands & Voices FL3 staff facilitated a pre-session at the 2018 EHDI
Conference called "Uniquely Delivering Family-to-Family Support Within EHDI systems and
Beyond."  The goal was to help participants explore evidence-based practices and preferences
of parent-to-parent support and to provide current program and methods of delivery models. 
Also addressed were the ways in which parents with newly identified children who are D/HH
access information and need different kinds of support in different formats - including the needs
of families from cultural communities, who may be low resourced as well as families who have
been challenging to engage. The interactive session, peppered with group work activities,
offered innovative strategies and new ideas pulled from the diversity of resource dissemination
practices across states and territories, including examples of infusing adults who are D/HH into
program delivery.  For more information about this session, please visit here

This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and
Human Services (HHS) under grant number UJ1MC30748-01-00 for Family Leadership In Language And Learning for
$1,500,000.  This information or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the off icial
position or policy of, nor should any endorsements be inferred by HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.
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